
BLACK OAK MINE UNIFIED SCHOOL 

DISTRICT 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

The Black Oak Mine Unified School District hereby gives notice 

that a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 

 

 Tentative Agreement between the Black Oak Mine Unified 

School District and the Primary Project Employees for 

2021-22, 2022-23 & 2023-24 School Year 

 

 

 AB 1200 Disclosure for the Agreement between the Black 

Oak Mine Unified School District and the Primary Project 

Employees for 2021-22, 2022-23 & 2023-24 School Year 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hearing Date: June 22, 2022 

Time:  7:00 PM 

Location:  DISTRICT OFFICE – BOARD ROOM 

6540 Wentworth Springs Road 

Georgetown, CA 95634 

 

 
 


